
February 27, 2017 
 
Senate Committee on Workforce 
 
Senate Bill 828 
 
 
Chair Taylor and Committee Members: 
 
Senate Bill 828 has recently come to our attention and we are studying it carefully. 
 
We have concerns that the broad language of the bill may trigger numerous unintended 
consequences with an adverse effect on Oregon's workforce and economy. 
 
Thus, we respectfully request the opportunity to testify about our concerns when we more fully 
understand the bill and these aspects. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Lana Butterfield 
Pacific Propane Gas Association 
lanab@teleport.com 
503-819-5800 
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